
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No:  23-060 
 
Date: May 10, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: LauderGO! Micro Mover – Galt Mile Service  
 
 
The memorandum serves as an update on the LauderGO! Micro Mover service offerings.   
 
On Friday, May 5, 2023, the LauderGO! Micro Mover service began in the Galt Mile area. The on-
demand service operates seven (7) days per week, up to 12 hours a day through the end of 
September of this year. The dedicated vehicle will be limited to the Galt Mile service area, (see 
map below) and will not connect to the other Circuit service areas. City staff, the Circuit and the 
Town of Lauderdale-by-the-Sea are working together to combine service areas.   
 
A ribbon-cutting event has been scheduled for Thursday, May 18th at 1:00pm at Vico Kitchen Bar, 
3496 N. Ocean Drive. City staff are finalizing marketing materials to further promote the event 
and service.   
 
 

 

Greg Chavarria (May 11, 2023 11:43 EDT)
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If you have any questions, please contact Ben Rogers, Director of Transportation and Mobility, at 
brogers@fortlauderdale.gov   
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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